

June 9, 2021

HOT WATER SHUT OFF NOTICE

Dear Resident/s of 103 West Lodge Ave.:

Please note that on Tharsday, <u>June 17, 2021</u> there will be hot water shut off from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM to replace a portion of a gas pipe.

Please make sure to close the faucets in your suite to avoid flooding when the water has been turned back on.

The laundry room will be locked and unavailable during the water shut down.

If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to this matter, please contact the Management Office located at 103 West Lodge Avenue, at 416-537-2364.

Thank you for your anticipated co-operation and understanding regarding this matter.

Christina Wylie
Property Manager
103/105 West Lodge Avenue